
May 9, 2022 

Mr. Shivraj Chavan 
Assistant Manager 
Online Surveillance 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400 001 
Scrip Code: 500770 

Dear Sir, 

Sub: Increase in Volume - Clarification 

G 
TATA 

Ref: Email dated May 4th, 2022 bearing reference no. L/SURV/ONL/PVNK/ 2022-2023 / 56 

This has reference to your email dated May 4, 2022, seeking clarification regarding significant increase in 
volume of the security/script of Tata Chemicals Limited ('the Company') across Exchanges, in the recent 
past. 

We hereby submit that we are not aware of the reason for the significant increase in the volume of our 
shares as noticed by the Exchange. We also confirm that there is no such announcement/ information in 
the possession of the Company which is price sensitive in nature and pending to be disseminated to the 
Stock Exchanges. 

It appears that the increase in volume of the Company's shares could be a result of good performance 
and positive financial results for FY 2021-22 which was recently announced on April 29, 2022. 

We would like to reiterate that the Company has always and will continue to adhere to the compliances 
required under the Listing Regulations and other applicable laws. 

We request you to take the above submission on record. 

Thanking you , 

Yours faithfully, 
For Tata hemicals Limited 

Chandan 
General Counsel & Company Secretary 
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